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Ruiz, Lorena

From: King, Robert N (Discover Land Services)
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 11:37 AM
To: Ruiz, Lorena
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Re: Fw: Johnson 2-34 Re-entry

Good Morning Lorena, 
 
Please see the approval below for the Johnson 2-34 Re-entry.  If you would, please confirm that this is 
sufficient for approval. 

From: Floyd Anderson <floydip@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 10:29 AM 
To: King, Robert N (Discover Land Services) <Robert_King@oxy.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Fw: Johnson 2-34 Re-entry  
  

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with 
links and attachments. 

Hi Robert, everything looks fine.  Please go ahead and do the work you need to do. 
 
Floyd 
 
On Thu, Feb 22, 2024 at 8:47 AM King, Robert N (Discover Land Services) <Robert_King@oxy.com> wrote: 
Floyd, 
 
You had asked me about the size of the rig and the route we plan to take to the well.  I have attached an 
image of one of our currently working rigs so you can see the size.  I have also included a map of the 
route that we plan to take which is actually the route that you suggested.  

From: King, Robert N (Discover Land Services) 
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 2:12 PM 
To: floydip@gmail.com <floydip@gmail.com> 
Subject: Johnson 2-34 Re-entry  
  
Floyd, 
  
Thank you for your time on the phone.  Just to reiterate, we are looking to re-enter and re-plug the Johnson 2-34 Well 
to bring it up to current decommissioning status in preparation for future activities in the surrounding area.  We 
currently have this work scheduled for March 16th to March 28th 2024.  I have attached an aerial showing the well 
location for your reference.  
  
Per our discussion, I will be asking our crew to visit the location to assess and decide upon access requirements.  I will 
gather more details from the field personnel and will let you know what sort of equipment will be needed and from 
which direction they would prefer to approach the location. 
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I will be in touch in the next couple of weeks but please feel free to reach out any time via email or my mobile number 
below. 
  
  
Robert King 
Consulting Landman 
Discovery Land Services 
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On behalf of Occidental Petroleum 
208-919-4020 
  


